Sample letter to schools/youth groups
We want to help you form relationships with local schools and youth groups. This will also enable you to find young people who want to be involved in your Takeover Challenge.
You will not only be giving them a valuable opportunity to express their views, your organisation will also benefit by gaining insight into these young people’s thoughts, concerns and ideas.
You can use this template as a reference to write compelling invitations that you can email or post to schools and youth groups asking them to participate in your take over.
Good luck!
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Dear [name of recipient]
[Your organisation] would like to invite you to participate in Takeover Challenge. 
The purpose of the event, which this year begins this year on 24th November 2017, is to have young people take over organisations for the day and learn about the world of work. Every young person has the right to have a say in the decisions that affect them, and Takeover Challenge encourages them to exercise that right.
It's been hugely successful in previous years with thousands of organisations and young people taking part, learning new skills, gaining confidence and spreading the ideas of Takeover Challenge across the country.
[Add your organisation] is getting involved in the Takeover Challenge in order to... [Give a brief summary of why you have signed up to Takeover Challenge.]
We would like volunteers from [their school/youth group] to take part because... [Why are you inviting these young people in particular? It may just be because they are local, but always try and think about what they may be able to get out of the day that is uniquely beneficial. How will the Challenge last longer than that day?]
If you are able participate we would like to offer you the chance to... [Explain your idea for a take over. Would it be the whole organisation or one or more departments involved? Would this be more of a learning experience for the young people, to see what your organisation does and how, or are you going to give them a platform to voice their opinions and ideas? Consider who you are addressing, students from a primary school will likely need simpler tasks and more support than those from high schools and youth groups.]
We would be glad to hear your own suggestions and ideas to make November 24, a really successful Takeover Challenge.
We look forward to hearing from you soon

Yours sincerely,
[your name and position]
